

## CONSENT FOR USE OF DIGITAL IMAGES

The use of digital/video images plays an important part in learning activities. Students and members of staff may use photographs/videos in presentations in subsequent lessons or to celebrate success through their publication on our website, in newsletters, at school events, curriculum work, display purposes, productions, trips and sporting events.

In line with guidance from the Data Protection Act and the General Data Protection Regulations (GDPR) we must seek permission from parent(s)/carer(s) for use of digital images. If you do not consent for us to use digital images in the ways we list below, that's no problem – we will accommodate your preferences. Similarly, if you change your mind at any time, you can let us know by emailing generaloffice@bishoptopfords.enfield.sch.uk or calling the school on 0208 804 1906.

The Bishop Stopford's School E-Safety Policy is available to view on the School website.

USE OF PHOTOS	TICK
I am happy for the school to take photos of my child.	
I am happy for photos of my child to be used on the school website.	
I am happy for photos of my child to be used in printed school materials, for example the school prospectus.	
I am happy for photos of my child to be used in internal displays.	
I am happy for photos of my child to be used in the media, for example local newspapers.	
I am happy for photos of my child to be used on social media.	
I am happy for the school to take videos of my child.	
I am happy for the school to use videos of my child for promotional purposes, such as on the school website.	
I am <b>NOT</b> happy for the school to take or use photos or videos of my child.	
Child's Name:	
Parent(s)/Carer(s) Name :	
Signature :	
Date :	